
    

13 February 2020 

Dear Parents, 

On Tuesday we focused on Internet Safety Day. The children had some brilliant 

sessions in the classroom and then an Assembly led by Mrs. Ward based on how to be 

safe when using devices.  

Also this week, we were visited by “The Rock Pool Project” as part of our Eco work. 

These were superb sessions where children learnt all about the organisms around us.  

I hope you have wonderful break. When we get back, Year 3 are on a trip the first day, 

then Year 4 are on a trip on the Tuesday.  

On the 5th March is World Book Day. This year the theme is “Help us top share a million 

stories.”  On this day we are going to invite children to come into school in their 

pyjamas and onesies to replicate the theme of bedtime stories. We will also love 

parents to come in school from 9am to 9:20am and 3 to 3:15 for our Annual Big Read 

(you do not need pyjamas!). 

Finally, please heed the advice about attendance below – this is very important! 

Best wishes, 

Mr Gould  

Absence from School – Please could I remind you that if your child is absent 

from School, we do need a call to office by 9am with a reason for their absence.  

Late arrivals- We are having an increasing number of late arrivals to School. Gates are 

locked at 9am each day, so please allow time to get here before the gates are locked. 

Parking- this week the police came to see how it is going. Again, a reminder 

that it is an offence to park on the zig zag lines. Also, please do not park on the back 

lane or the car park as we need vehicular access at all times. The PSCO will be back to 

School with Cornwall Council parking enforcement officers to monitor the parking, at 

regular intervals over the coming months. 



Disco - Thursday 27th February. EYFS & KS1 6-7pm and KS2 7-8pm. 

Pancakes - We will be serving pancakes for dessert on Shrove Tuesday, 25th February. 

If your child has a packed lunch they can also have a pancake for 50p each. 

Change of Menu Thursday 5th March- In honour of St Piran’s Day we are having a 

Cornish Pasty Festival, and we will be serving pasties! All previous bookings made for 

that day have been deleted from Parent Pay so PLEASE log in to re book.  

 

Sport this week -  Chacewater beat Shortlanesend 1-0 – a superb victory! 

Parent appointments – a reminder those who have not signed up. There will be no 

clubs that first week back.  

Koala collection – we raised £188.48 for the WWF Koala fund, well done everyone. 

Bags2School  - raised an impressive £152 this time from our donations, Thank you. 

BEST ATTENDANCE GOES TO – BUDS.  

Golden Award Winners for Last Week 

 
Sophie,Saphena,Freya,Reuben,Orla,Mariah,Noah,Imogen,Nevaeh,Ted,Willow,Will, 

Ozer&Jacob 

DIARY DATES 2020 

13th February Last day of term – Half Term. Yr 3 cake sale 

14th February School closed for staff training 

24th February Return to school 

27th February Disco EYFS&KS1 6-7pm  & KS2 7-8pm 



13th March Yr 2 cake sale 

27th March Last day of term – Easter Holidays 

14th April Return to school 

24th April Yr 1 cake sale 

11th May – 14th May  SATS week Year 6  

15th May Yr  R cake sale 

22nd May  Last day of term – Half term & Cream Tea 

1st June  Return to school 

17th June  Sports Day  

26th June Summer Fayre 

30th June and 1st July  Richard Lander Induction Days  

22nd July  School ends for Summer at 2pm 

7th September 2020 Return to School  

 

 

 

 

 

 


